
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Education Youth Enrichment 
School Board Positive Happenings 

 
The Community Education Youth Enrichment program had an amazing Elementary Track 
and Field season this year.  Our enrollment was great!  We had 201 students participate 
which was up 46 students from last year.  Students can chose from a variety of events 
including the 60 meter hurdles, 800 meter run, 4x100 relay, 400 meter run, 100 meter dash, 
mile run, sprint medley relay, long jump, shot put and discus throw.  The program took a 
small army of dedicated people to prepare the kids for the meet which took place at the end 
of the four week session.  To ensure that the program ran as smoothly as possible, we had 
numerous district teachers coaching the children and the high school track team volunteered 

at the May track meet.  The program was a huge success! 

 

Browse our web site at www.flaschools.org for a variety of opportunities. 

Many registration options are available. 

 

Jennifer Connolly 

Youth Enrichment Planner 

(651) 982-8339 
                                  June 2013 

 

http://www.flaschools.org/

